
	
  
 
PEACE is the acronym for Parent Enrichment Association 
Committed to Education; formerly known as Parent Advisory 
Council (or more commonly known in short, PAC) 
 
The name may have changed but the purpose continues to be the 
same; to provide for enriched educational experiences for our 
children. In the past years, fundraising has subsidized fieldtrips, gym 
equipment, etc and it will continue to do so based on parents’ 
feedback. 
 
St. Benedict students are fortunate to have a strong parent 
volunteer base. PEACE will continue to spearhead fundraising and 
organizing school activities such as; Hot Lunch, School Dance, 
Spirit Days etc. 
 
PEACE is comprised of volunteer parents/guardians of students 
attending St. Benedict Catholic School. All parents/guardians of 
students attending St. Benedict School are automatically members 
of PEACE. 
 
In addition, PEACE uses the “town hall” or “assembly” model for our 
meetings and invites you to share your voice! 
 
Serving in the name of Christ, 
Karla Hancar 
PEACE President 


